
Roxbury Public Schools 

2022-2023 School Year 
Meal applications are available for all households  

to complete to determine meal eligibility as  

breakfast and lunch for the 2022-2023 school year  

will no longer be free to all students.  

Meal Prices may be found in the Welcome Letter  

on the food services section of the school website. 

www.maschiofood.com/Roxbury 

http://www.maschiofood.com/Roxbury

